
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                         National Service Scheme 

          Report on  

“Cyber Security Awareness Event by NSS” 

                                                                     2th February, 2024 

The National Service Scheme (NSS) organized a highly informative and engaging 

event on Cyber Security Awareness. The event was attended by 45 students and 

8 faculty members.The event aimed to educate the students about the 

importance of cyber security in today's digital age and empower them with 

knowledge and skills to protect themselves online. Nowadays not only students 

but also a lot of educated people get trapped in cases of cybercrime  

The event featured insightful talks by cyber security experts who discussed 

various topics such as common cyber threats, data privacy, secure online 

practices, and the role of individuals in maintaining cyber hygiene.  

More importantly, they taught everyone how one can check whether their data 

is safe online or not. The cyber security experts did a practical session and there 

were one-to-one interactions. Students came to know about a case where how 

the doctor's data was misused. 

Many such real-life case studies were presented to illustrate the consequences 

of cyberattacks and the importance of proactive cybersecurity measures. 

Students had the opportunity to engage with the speakers and ask questions 

during dedicated Q&A sessions, allowing for a deeper understanding of key 

concepts and addressing specific concerns and the session came out very 

informative as many of the students came forward with the problems they have 

faced. 

 

 

 

 



 
 

  



 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


